
I have been receiving unsolicited emails from a site called 
Ezcheating.com that have no label what so ever in the subject line 
although you know exactly what you could possibly see. I would have sent 
you a sample but I have deleted it all out of my mail box. They are 
using forged Yahoo addresses to advertise their site. I have contacted 
Yahoo who told me that they are looking into the matter. I have written 
to the site's info email and customer service requesting that my email 
be dropped from their distribution list. I have also contacted my 
employer's abuse team (the University of Pittsburgh) as now I have 
received emails using my Pitt account along with a fake Yahoo account as 
the originating address. I will be taking this matter to PA's Attorney 
General if my removal request is not honored. I feel strongly that porn 
whether it's on the net or in email should be banned since we have no 
control over who views it. We cannot guarantee that the people seeing 
this smut are of the proper age. Who knows how much of this email could 
be sent to people who are under 18 with email accounts. I would welcome 
strong government regulation of email based advertising. In my opinion, 
spam is worse than telemarketers. If the FCC can launch an investigation 
into the revealing stunt that occurred during the half-time show at this 
year's Super Bowl, I would hope that the FTC could investigate those who 
send pornographic email spam and stop them from doing so. A naked breast 
is a naked breast whether it is on TV or in your inbox.

Sincerely,

Heather Brockway


